
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Notice Regarding  
Covid-19 Vaccination 

〇The new Covid-19 vaccination is encouraged for 

preventing the spread of the virus and reducing the 

severity of symptoms if infected. (The vaccine is free 

of charge, and administered twice with an interval.) 

〇Persons aged 65 and over are currently receiving 

vaccinations in Tottori Prefecture. For those under 65, 

paperwork will be sent from your municipality around 

August. Be sure to keep these papers.  

〇When you receive the paperwork, make arrangements 

with your employer to take time off work to receive the 

inoculations.  

〇Vaccination is by appointment only. Appointments can 

be made online.  

〇Go to the designated place at the time of your 

appointment, and bring your paperwork and ID (health 

insurance card, residence card, etc.). 

〇Ask your local municipal office if you have any questions 

about the vaccine. Contact us at TPIEF if you would 

like any further support as a foreign national.  
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